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This is the Membership report for the National Council Meeting for October 2024. 
 
 

NARF News 
 

Over the last few editions of the NARF News we have seen a reduction of the  
NARF News being returned on average this has worked out to about 15 per 
edition  which is a massive reduction from the 200 to 300 we use to get back. 

 
Most of the returns are from those that have passed away. 

 
Membership 
 

National Membership is at present steady with membership Number we are 
losing but some branches have been recruiting to replace them. 

 
I do have a concern that we are sending new members to branches but they 
don’t seem to be coming back to us. 

 
At present only 11 Branches are in the black with the rest of them in minus 

figures. 
 
A full report will be issued at the end of the year 

 
Photo ID Cards 

 
Following the article in the last Edition of the NARF News the photo ID cards 

have gone down well with the members. 
 
I will on the day of the meeting bring with me the latest figures. 

 
 

 
President, Council Members I submit this report for your approval 
 

 

J.Littleton 
 
John Littleton 
Membership Secertary 
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